
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Tuesday 16th May 2023 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 

Peter 3:18 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to a member of our year 2 and her mum on 

completing the recent Chorley 2k and family run. What a great 

achievement!  

 
 
 
 
 
Toy Exchange  

Eco squad are organising a whole 

school toy exchange. Any 

unwanted, good condition toys- with no bits missing or 

broken- can be brought into school from Monday 22nd May. 

In exchange for the toy children will receive a raffle ticket 

which they can then exchange for a new toy. The exchange 

stall will be open from Wednesday 24th May during break 

times. Children from the Eco squad will facilitate this. Thank 

you for all the support you can offer- as they said in their 

letter to you; ‘let’s swap, pop and not shop to care for the 

environment!’ 

 

Help needed! 
Have we any family members, friends from school who 

could offer their help to paint the purple railings? - we 

would like them to match the new green railings recently 

installed. Please contact the school office if you can help.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

School lunches  

The new menu launched on Monday 24th April. LCC are keen to provide tasting samples for 

all children for some of the new meals included. The second taster session will be on 

Thursday 18th May children can sample the ‘chicken tikka masala curry’. Children will be 

encouraged to vote to say whether they liked the meal or not.  

Children on school dinners pre-order each morning with their class teacher from a choice 

of three dishes. 

School lunches are free for all children in reception, 

year 1 and year 2. The cost for children in key stage 2 

remains at £2.40.  

On Monday 19th June at 2.30pm all our families are 

invited into school to sample some of the new menu 

that Lancashire County Council Catering have 

introduced. Do hope you can come along.  

 

 

 

Library loans to be returned 

Coppull library have asked that any books children loaned from the 

library upon their recent visit are returned or renewed.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA 

There are a number of PTFA events 

coming up this term- please look out for 

the letter with all the details coming home 

this week.  

The PTFA supports school in so many ways and takes such an active role. Sadly, some 

members of the group will be leaving us at the end of the summer term and so I encourage 

you to consider if you are able to join the PTFA and help ensure the many wonderful 

activities continue to take place throughout the school year. Your help and commitment 

would be very much appreciated.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary for the Summer Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events  Dates 

KS 1 SATs Assessment week  From Monday 15th May  

Hothersall Lodge year 6 residential  From Monday 15th May  

New reception cohort meeting  Wednesday 17th May 6pm  

Scavenger hunt and breakfast – PTFA event  Wednesday 24th May 

Half term - School closes From Friday 26th May  

School reopens  Monday 12th June  

Chorley Big sing – choir event  Thursday 15th June  

School lunches Open Afternoon   Monday 19th June from 2.30pm 

As part of National Sports Week- Pro Sport Coaching  Thursday 22nd June  

Transition afternoon for children to move to new classes Wednesday 5th July 

End of year reports home Tuesday 11th July 

Sports day  

Reserve sports day 

Wednesday 12th July  

Thursday 13th July  

Leaver’s performance Wednesday 19th July 

End of term disco Thursday 20th July 

Leaver’s trip   Monday 24th July 

Leaver’s service in church  Tuesday 25th July  


